

To Whom it May Concern-

On 02/01/2021 the Rotary Club of Breckenridge made a donation to the Stephen Memorial Hospital Senior Meals program in the amount of \$1,500. That money went directly to the cost of the meals and was able to provide 375 meals to home-bound Seniors. It is with generous contributions from organizations like the Rotary Club that allowed us to pick up this program when our local Senior Center closed.

We appreciate your support of our program.

Regards,

Chris Curtis

Director of Business Development

Chris.curtis@smhtx.com

254-559-2241 ext 1705

